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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

Open Letter from Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council’s  
President Judith Sayers 

  
On behalf of the Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council, our fourteen (14) member First Nations and all 
of our Nuu-chah-nulth citizens, we would like to wish a sincere congratulations to both the 
Huu-ay-aht Group of Businesses and Tla-o-qui-qht’s community-owned business, the Best 
Western Tin Wis Resort for being recognized for their outstanding achievements at the BC 
Aboriginal Business Awards on Thursday, October 26th.  To be chosen from many businesses 
throughout BC is a big honour and we hold you up as inspiration for First Nations people across 
this country.   
  
Your recognition is not only a win for your respective businesses, but to your communities and 
to all our Nuu-chah-nulth people. We feel great admiration to all that you have accomplished 
and look forward to seeing your future plans for continued success unfold.  
  
There is no greater honour than representing your people. You have given us great pride in 
your accomplishments. 
  
Kleco-Kleco, 
 
Judith Sayers, President 
Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council 
P: 250.724.5757 ext. 231 
E: judith.sayers@nuuchahnulth.org 
W: www.nuuchahnulth.org 
  
 


